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2nd October 2023 

 

 

 

To: The Presidents, Secretaries & the Representatives of the NSs 

 

 

Dear All, 

 

In the recent past several developments has taken place regarding 

the management of postpartum hemorrhage particularly following 

the recently concluded PPH summit of the WHO in Dubai. 

 

Taking into consideration the benefits of Heat Stable Carbetocin 

particularly in countries having difficulties in transporting and storing 

oxytocin, AOFOG has produced a recommendation on THE USE OF 

HEAT STABLE CARBETOCIN (HSC) IN THE PREVENTION OF POSTPARTUM 

HAEMORRHAGE. 

 

A copy of the recommendation is attached to this email, and it has 

been uploaded in our website aofog.net under news & publication. 

 

We would like you to kindly disseminate it to your membership and 

use it as a supporting document for your submission for registering 

HSC in your country. 

 

 

With kind regards, 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

                                                                                                   
Prof. Pisake Lumbiganon                             Dr. Rohana Haththotuwa 

President             Secretary General 
 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 
 

 


